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INVESTOR IN PEOPLE 

 
Tuesday 23rd February 
 
Dear Parents 
 
I hope you have all had a good half term and the children have enjoyed a break from their learning.  
 
You will have heard the announcement yesterday that ALL pupils will be returning to school on Monday 8th March. We 
are really looking forward to welcoming everyone back and to seeing you all again.  
 
At the moment we are busy with some building work in school but classrooms will be ready before 8th March.  
I will be in touch with you next week to explain the timings and arrangements for returning to school.  
 
 
Kind regards  
 
Mrs Holliday 
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